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Dear Parents/Carers, 

Re: Year 11 Information Evening for parents/carers 

I am writing to invite you to the Year 11 Information Evening for parents/carers to be held in the 

school hall at 6:30pm on Thursday 21st September; we anticipate the session will last no more than 

an hour. 

As the students embark upon their final year of secondary education, we are very keen to work 

closely with you to ensure your child achieves the best possible outcomes at the end of their Key 

Stage 4 courses.  At this evening, you will be able to: 

• Gain an overview of some important changes for the new school year; 

• Gain an understanding of how best you can help your child in this important year; 

• Gain an overview of the year’s key events; 

• Receive updated information on progress with the new building. 

I sincerely hope you will be able to attend this evening; if so, please confirm via this link: 
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=j3gk77ZEL0-
PdlFLddaPsu0nmPIkgWZNj7fQh8OTTCBUNTNONUFOUFpSWTVCUFAwMEZQVzFFME1ZTS4u by Tuesday 19th 
September. 

 
Yours faithfully, 
 

 
 
Mr C Patrick 
Deputy Headteacher 
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